
 

 

 

PRESS CONFERENCE 
 

New Delhi: As you know, the Table Tennis Federation of India (TTFI) will be hosting the             

19th edition of the Commonwealth Table Tennis Championships between May 5 and 10, 

2013, at the Thyagraj Indoor Stadium, New Delhi. 

The championships have attracted 14 teams which include the likes of Singapore, England, 

Wales, Scotland, Australia, and Malaysia, besides hosts India, who have a very good track 

record.    

In this connection, the TTFI invites you for a press conference at 1300 hours on Friday, May 3, 

2013, at the National Sports Club of India (NSCI), Mathura Road, New Delhi. The media 

conference will be addressed, among others, by the newly-elected president of the TTFI,              

Mr. P.C. Chaturvedi. 

You are requested to please stay for lunch after the press conference. 

 Thanking you in anticipation, 

 
 
 
 
D.R. Choudhary 
Secretary General 


